I Keith and Mei-Yee’s Christmas Greetings! ]

. December 15, 2017 | I

. Dear prayer warriors in Christ,

As Christmas is coming, let us think of the great love of God
i and the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ who brings the blessings of all
U nations. In early December, a group of 14 people, including an
~ English pastor and brothers and sisters from Vancouver and Toronto,
H paid a visit to Uganda, East Africa to provide for three kinds of needs
H including child education, pastoral training and medical services.
. Thisis the eighth time that Keith has gone to Uganda for local pastoral
l training. Since last year, he has been conducting the certificate course
l twice a year, not only to equip local preachers but also to set up a
local Bible College. Besides Uganda, Keith also traveled to Brazil in
i September to visit several missionaries and also to different cities in
U Canada to mobilize church in mission. This summer, Mei-Yee and R W
~ several co-workers served in Cambodia on a short-term mission. ]

H Thanks to God, Keith and Mei-Yee have finished their doctoral degrees in Inter-cultural Studies H
. atWestern Seminary. Mei-Yee is assisting in the preparation of a mission education curriculum in Chinese; ]
. GO International plans to publish two books next year. In the coming year, Keith and Mei-Yee plan to ]
l teach in overseas on mission fields. Mei-Yee is thankful to have had the opportunity to teach children in 1
BSF. Our eldest son, Samuel, had graduated from high school in June this year. It is a blessing that Samuel
®  has started his college studies and can stay home for his first year. Amos, our second son, is in grade 11 A
H and is busy with his homework as well as other activities. Micah, our third son, started grade 9 in H
H September and is coping well. We are glad for God's provision that in 2017 our family has lacked nothing. ;
H As Christmas comes closer, we may start thinking what to give as a gift to our friends and families. H
Cf you are thinking about us, please donate to your local food bank. Our hope is that more families can )
I feel God's provision as we do, especially in this season. Looking forward to the coming year, Keith will ]
ii focus on promoting the world mission to younger generations, in February the Eastern Canada Chinese p
}: Christians Winter Conference will be held in Toronto. We will be teaching in Taiwan and Singapore in

}: July, and the youth camp in Cambodia in mid-November in addition to the regular mobilization and

H mission fields’ supporting. We also plan to attend the mission conference, Urbana, after Christmas! Please 5
I pray for our plans and traveling in 2018. y
H Wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! i
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Your mission partners in Christ,
Keith, Mei-Yee, Samuel, Amos, and Micah
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